From: Bill Dundom
To: SJUD Exhibits
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 3:24:02 PM

To whom it may concern. As a proud native Oregonian | strongly oppose any bill that restricts
my constitutional rights as spelled out in the 2nd ammendment of the constitution of the
United States of America, those identified in the Oregon Constitution. | intend to live free
under the rights given by GOD.

William J. Dundom

P.O. Box 1502

Brookings, Oregon 97415
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